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Policy Manager

1. Do you support the Authority’s proposal for a permanent baseline 

increase to its Electricity Industry Governance and Market Operations 

appropriation of $14.2 million for 2024/25, bringing the total appropriation 

to $115.0 million?

Yes



2. Do you support the Authority’s proposal for maintaining the contingent 
appropriation for Managing the Security of New Zealand’s Electricity 

Supply at its current level of $6.0 million over five years?

Yes

3. Do you support the Authority’s proposal for maintaining the contingent 
appropriation for the Electricity Litigation Fund for 2024/25 and outyears 

at $1.5 million?

Yes

4. If you have any comments on the Authority’s proposed funding 

(questions 1-3), please add those here

See attached letter

5. If you have any comments on the Authority’s vision and intended 

outcomes, please add those here

6. If you have any comments on the Authority’s indicative work 

programme for 2024/25, please add those here

See attached letter
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The Authority intends to publish all submissions. Are you happy for the 

Authority to publish your submission?

Yes




